
From: brian_richichi@yahoo.com
To: Dave DeGrandpre
Subject: Heron"s Landing Rezoning Complaint
Date: Monday, August 10, 2020 2:34:15 PM

Dave,
 
I want to voice my opinion and let you know that I am opposed to the rezoning of Heron’s Landing. I
do not agree with the rezoning that will result in multiple townhomes/apartments being constructed
in front of my home. I live at 5034 Bell Tower road and these multifamily homes would be
constructed directly across the road from my home.
 
Brian
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